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'-t ENTEREDKieling, John, NMENV 

From: Coleen Meyer [nm87544@msn.com] 

Sent: Friday, May 07, 2010 1:30 PM 

To: Kieling, John, NMENV 

Subject: Open burning by LANL 


I want to go on record as supporting the open burn policy that LANL has been following. As long as 

the usual controls and monitoring is in place and no or in tolerance contaminants are found, we should 

support this practice. The benefits to the country out weigh the imagined catastrophic doomsday 

views being mass propagated. 


If monitoring shows a problem, I have every confidence the proper controls will go into effect at that 

time. 

Thank you, 

Coleen Meyer 

Los Alamos NM 
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